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 Our topic for last term, is local environment and School. 

In Discovery we have learnt how to locate ourselves on a map of 

Hampshire. And we have marked on a map of Bordon places like 

Hollywater School, the supermarket, the library, etc. 

In creativity we have learnt to make collages using different 

techniques such as watercolours or using different textiles or 

coloured papers. 

In music we have learnt songs like "Give a little smile", "Can I help 

you" and we have also learnt to sing it using the makaton signs. 

In PSHE we have learnt about being kind or unkind to people and 

how we should help our friends or family. 

In RE we have learnt about the Jewish religion and also the 

Harvest festival. 

In Food Technology, we have been working and practicing our 

skills to prepare breakfast independently. Preparing toast, 

spreading butter and jam, cutting cheese or pouring milk into a 

bowl of cereal. 

We have continued to go to our Horse-riding lessons. The 

students are having a great time and Improving their core 

strength. 

Happy Halloween and Welcome November! 

Star of the 

Month 

Brett 


